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Japanese Legation 
Ottawa

January 14, 1930.

Dear Sir,
With reference to your kind letter 

of October 30th last and my reply thereto of 
November 5th, I beg to inform you that I have 
accepted the invitation to a Luncheon to be 
given by the Young Men’s Canadian Club of Montreal, 
on Monday, January 27th, and that I should be 
very pleased if you would enable me to take this 
opportunity of making your acquaintance.

I learn from the Press that Sir Esme 
Howard will be in Montreal about that time, and 
if the report is correct I should think you would 
have a busy time.
disturb your arrangements in that direction.

Naturally I do not wish to
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« Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Montreal, (*ue.
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